May 21,2017

Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ

Prayers

e Karl Moya - migraines

e Sue Chatman - health concerns

¢ JoEllen Branste:er's mother -
Alzheimer's

e Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert's

brother - Multiple System Atrophy

¢ Jon Kendall, Howard Kendall's
brother - recovering from
quintuple bypass surgery

® Martha Black - recovering from
surgery

e Bill & Barbara Johnson - health
concerns

e Ruth Collins, mother of Jeffrey
Collins - recovering from back
surgery

Expectant Mothers
Lannea Pemberton - (girl) June
Meagan Gill - (boy) September
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Order of Worship

| Will Call Upon the Lord
Prayer

Sing and Be Happy

Every Time | Feel the Spirit
The Greatest Commands

| Love You, Lord

When My Love to Christ Grows Weak
Lord’s Supper

Offering

A Common Love

How Great Thou Art
Sermon

It Is Well With My Soul
Elder's Prayer

Senior Presentation

For your convenience...

WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood

Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please
ask the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a
receiver.

Westwood Church of Christ
3100 West Danforth Road
Edmond, OK 73012
405.348.4511
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Staff | Leadership

Elders:

Mark Dees

Roger Laubhan

Bill Perring

Fred Wood

Staff:

Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager
Deacons:

Matt Cole

Jason Davis - Benevolence

Clint Everhart - Missions

Kent Greenwood - Facilities
John Hermes - Technology
Jesse McCracken - Grounds

Ministry Leaders:

Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren

- Children’s Education

Kevin & Devin Lawrence, Joey &
Suzanne Winn - College Ministry

Beth Dees - Day School

Meagan Gill & Sharon Perring -
Accounting

Sheri Greenwood - Children’s Worship
Gene Spellman - Worship Service
Coordinator

Matt Cole, John Hermes - Finance

Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany
Larry and Pam Sullivan - Missionaries in
Residence Clyde and Gwen Antwine -
Helpers in Missions Program Amanda
Smith - Helpers in Missions Program

Nursery

May 21: Judy Wood
May 28: Joanne Crawford
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Community
Children’s Worship is on break for the summer, and will resume
mid-August.

Wacky Wednesday Props [f you have an artificial Christmas/
Evergreen tree to loan us for Wacky Wednesday, please bring it to
the work room ASAP. We need them all by Sunday, June 4.

Class Information

Sunday Morning

Auditorium

North Classroom - Ladies Bible Journaling Class

Wednesday Evening
Auditorium
Kitchen Classroom - University Class

Mark Your Calendar

MAY

Senior Sunday We will honor Westwood’s graduating high school
seniors with a reception after worship TODAY. This year's seniors
are Anna Blackburn, Larissa Collins, Alex Kinzey, Braden Perry, and
Josh Redus.

Baby Shower for Lannea Pemberton and baby girl will be at
Westwood on Sunday, May 28 at 3:00pm. Lannea is registered at
Target, Babies R Us, and Amazon.

JUNE
Wacky Wednesday Helper Meeting There will be a meeting for all
helpers on Sunday, June 4.

Wacky Wednesday - June 7, 9:30am-3:30pm A one day VBS
program for our kids ages 3 years through 4th grade. See the

Coles or Kettrens for more information.
Registration There are registration forms for your kids, grandkids,
and friends on the foyer table and on the table outside the office.

AUGUST
CAMP WESTWQOOD Save the date: Saturday, August 5
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